Support letter for Application GB-TUP-2023.5
March 15th 2024

Gabriola BC
VOR1X1

Dear Island Trust,

| am writing in regards to my current living situation on Gabriola island.

| have grown up here and had a shift in my living situation which left me without a place
to live.

Geneen and Alex opened up their house to me in a time of need. Even though | could
not afford to pay what would be necessary to help them keep up with the cost of living.
These two are active and supportive long time Gabriolians who are always willing to
help people out. Having them be here on Gabriola island is an asset to our community.
Let's support each other and help them stay.

Thank you for your time

Kindly

Sarah Bethune



